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Carla Lundgren

From: Jessica Saltrones <office@milesyanick.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 2:39 PM

To: Carla Lundgren; PCD

Cc: Miles Yanick

Subject: Signs for Proposed Land Use Action #PLN50808 SPR no longer on posts

Good afternoon, 
 
We hope you’re having a great afternoon so far. I’m following up on a voicemail I left regarding Net Systems’ signs. Last 
Thursday, Miles posted the signs he picked up signs outside Net Systems as directed. Today, he noticed that the signs 
were no longer there. The posts are still there, as are the nails and staples that were used to secure the paper signs to the 
posts. Miles checked the bushes in the area, and the signs weren’t there. Would you be able to provide guidance on what 
we can do from this point? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Saltrones 
Miles Yanick & Company 
 
Miles Yanick & Company 
18955 Anderson Parkway NE #231 
PO Box 2553 
Poulsbo WA 98370 
206-842-6516 
www.milesyanick.com 

 

----- 

 

From: Carla Lundgren [mailto:clundgren@bainbridgewa.gov]  
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 1:43 PM 

To: dan@milesyanick.com 

Cc: Ellen Fairleigh 
Subject: Your signs are ready for pick up! 

 

Good Afternoon,  

 

The signs for Proposed Land Use Action #PLN50808 SPR are ready for pick up at City Hall. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

Carla Lundgren 
Administrative Specialist 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3763  

 

 


